
On July 2, 2019 the Council of the Township of Billings passed the following resolution: 

WHEREAS the Police Services Act requires municipalities to adopt community safety and well-being plans working in 
partnership with a multi-sectoral advisory committee comprised of representation from the police service board and 
other local service providers in health/mental health, education, community/social services and children/youth 
services; 
 
BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council agrees to participate in the development of a Manitoulin-wide Community Safety and 
Wellness Plan and appoints Kathy McDonald as representative for the advisory committee. 

 


